
INVITATION TO BID 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The Town of Chester is seeking Requests for Proposals for 
engineering services for the Church Street Sidewalk Scoping 
Study in Chester, Vermont.   

The Town of Chester is the recipient of the Bicycle and 
Pedestrian Grant funded through the Vermont Agency of 
Transportation and will be using these funds to pay for this 
project. Therefore, the project will be developed according to 
the guidelines established by the VTrans Municipal Assis-
tance Bureau and will be required to be in compliance with 
the Federal and State standards and policies.  

For a copy of the Request for Proposal bid package please 
contact Julie Hance at the Chester Town Office, 556 Elm 
Street, Chester, VT, 05143, (802) 875-2173, or julie.hance@
chestervt.gov.  Office hours are Monday through Friday, 8:00 
a.m. until 4:00 p.m.

All bids should be forwarded to the Town Manager’s Office, 
556 Elm Street (P.O. Box 370) Chester, VT 05143, on or be-
fore 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 29, 2018.


